
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Tuesday, January 8, 2019 
B-Day  
 
TODAY’S EVENTS  
Prospective Student Tour, 9:15am 
Varsity Girls Basketball vs Leesville, 5:00pm  
Varsity Boys Basketball vs Leesville, 6:30pm  
 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
The WCPSS Magnet Application Window opened January 4. 
Families interested in applying to Broughton as magnet 
families should apply through the WCPSS website. The 
window closes on January 30th. Please help spread the word 
to prospective Broughton families.  
 
To sign up for general PTSA communications [information for all BHS families], visit 
http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html​.  
 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL] 
 
The Quarter 2 attendance incentive report will be run at dismissal 2:18 pm on Friday, January 11th. It 

is the student’s responsibility to review attendance for any mistakes and have the mistakes corrected 

prior to this cut off. Attendance incentives will not be provided for corrected attendance after Friday, 

1/11. 

 
Congratulations to Broughton junior ​Jenni Mangalan who recently won a Notable Submission Award in the 2018 

Bow Seat Ocean Awareness Contest Film Category. Her submission was impressive and stood out from the more 

than 1,700 Senior Division entries received from around the world.As a Notable Submission Award winner, she 

won a $100 cash scholarship.  
 

Below are a list of announcements for the WELL for the month of January.  

1. Service Opportunity for January 

Wake Up and Read Book Drive- The Wake Up and Read Book Drive kicks off January 5​th​-February 15​th​. The WELL 

will be a drop off site for the drive. Drop off at the WELL can begin Monday, January 7​th​.  Attached is the flyer 

and further details for the Drive. 

2. Teen Talk and WELL Rounded Programs: Teen Talk and WELL Rounded Programs will resume the week 

of January 14​th​. 

3. WELL Hours of Operation: 

a. January 3​rd​: Close at 5 

b. January 4​th​: Close at 4 

c. January 7-10 : Close at 5 

d. January 14​th​ : Regular Hours Resume 

 

On January 10th, SAFE will be sponsoring a viewing of the documentary "STRAWS" 
(http://www.strawsfilm.com/) about plastic ocean pollution. It will be after school in the auditorium and lasts 
about 30 min. Discussion will follow. Please join us to learn more about this very important issue.  
 

http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html


Run for Young. The Run for Young will be on Sunday, January 13th at 2pm. A great family event for the young 

and young at heart, is a USATF certified 5k run/walk planned and managed by Christ Church youth. The race 

honors the memory of Sadiki Young, a Christ Church member and acolyte, who was a senior at Wakefield High 

School when he died as the passenger in an alcohol-related accident in 2007. In 2008 the Run for Young was 

founded by Christ Church youth as a way to both honor the memory of Sadiki and raise awareness of safe 

driving methods for local teens. Today, a percentage of the proceeds goes to local high schools with high 

participation numbers in the race for safe driving education programs. The remainder goes to the Christ Church 

Youth Ministry Endowment Fund, which grants funds and scholarships to Christ Church youth and young adults 

for community projects, retreats,   

  
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 
 
Friday, January 11, is the registration deadline for the February 9th ACT. Friday, January 18th, is the 

late registration deadline. 
 

Summer Enrichment Opportunity: 

Founded in 2000 by Stanford University Alumni, Abbey Road Embarked on a mission to provide high quality, 

life-enriching, educational summer programs for teens. Nearly two decades later, we remain on trajectory, 

continuing to satisfy our own passion for cultivating cross-cultural understanding, personal growth, and 

academic enrichment for our students, and seizing every opportunity to improve upon all aspects of their 

summer experiences each year. Since Our humble beginnings of specializing in Language and Cultural 

immersion, we've expanded our experiential programs to include Art, History, Film, Fashion, Photography, 

SAT/ACT prep, College Prep, International Relations, Community Service, and other subjects, all which take 

place across different nations, in some of Europe and North America's most beautiful cities & regions. For more 

information and to apply, visit​ ​https://www.goabbeyroad.com/study-abroad-summer-programs/​. 
 

Female 11​th​ Graders who are currently in leadership positions or who aspire to assume leadership 

positions in their senior year: The Meredith College Office of Student Leadership & Service, in 

collaboration with the Office of Admissions, invites you to participate in a free conference for high 

school juniors designed to develop and sharpen leadership skills. Whether you’re already a student 

government officer, a team captain, or interested in becoming a leader, this conference can help you 

become a more effective and collaborative leader. The conference is scheduled for Saturday, February 

2, 2019 from 9:15am – 3:15pm. For more information and to register visit 

https://recruit.meredith.edu/register/LC​. 
 

Save the date for Broughton’s 2nd Annual​ ​Play4Kay​ game on Thursday, January 17, 2019! Raising 
funds for the Kay Yow Cancer Fund, this year’s event has expanded to include both games (varsity 
women at 5 PM and varsity men at 6:30 PM), more raffle prizes, a silent auction, an online fundraising 
site, cancer survivor recognition during both halftimes, and more!  The Sports & Entertainment 
Marketing 2 classes are working hard on this special event as an honors class project (and gaining 
practical marketing experience in the process) with the goal of doubling last year’s donation of $1,111. 
Per NCHSAA regulations, we don’t receive any money from ticket sales, so we will be selling raffle 
tickets along with special event t-shirts and wristbands (both designed by SEM2 students) in addition 
to the sponsorships and online donations that we receive. Please visit 
https://sites.google.com/students.wcpss.net/broughtonplay4kay/​  (and share it with your friends) to 
make a donation, find out more about sponsorship opportunities, or to be recognized at the game as a 
cancer survivor. If you know of a potential sponsor (can be via direct financial contribution or in the 
form of items to be raffled or auctioned) that our students should contact, please email 
mpatterson2@wcpss.net 
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 College & University Open Houses/Information Sessions 

[Not held on the Broughton campus] 
 
VMI February 15-16 Open House, Div I Athletics 

March 8-9 ROTC Options 
RSVP vmi.edu/openhouse 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


